
COVID 19 – Village Hall update – July 2020
Following the recently announced relaxation of the Covid 19 
restrictions that caused the Village Hall to be closed several months 
ago at the start of lockdown, The Village Hall Management 
Committee have decided the Hall can be reopened from 1st August 
2020 for any purpose specified as possible by Government 
guidelines.

In the first instance this will permit use by any of the groups 
previously having regular bookings in the Hall and any new hirers 
wishing to hire provided they are able to follow social distancing 
guidelines. The Committee have decided a social distancing 
recommendation of 2 metre will be required, This means that the 
maximum occupancy of the Main Hall will be 50 people and in the 
committee room 6 people. Throughout this period the Village Hall 
will try to accommodate as many hirers as possible but this may 
need some hirers being prepared to temporarily alter their regular 
dates / times.

Current Government guidelines will not permit the Hall being used 
for larger gatherings, events, parties or for any purpose where social 
distancing would be difficult or impossible to manage, we will update 
this notice as and when further relaxations allow us to relax the Halls 
restrictions further.

A full Covid 19 Village Hall policy will be published on this site shortly.

We hope users of the Hall will be able to recommence the activities 
they enjoyed prior to lockdown as soon as those activities restart. 
Please contact your activities organisers to establish when that will 
be.

Barry Agnew – Chairman Village Hall Management Committee 



 


